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Navigation Sub-Committee Report

Captain Mark Taylor, Sabine Pilots




VESSELL TRAFFIC SERVICE
REVIEW COMMITTEE REPORT

MIKE MEASELLS



Vessel Traffic Service (VTS) User Survey

The VTS User Survey can be accessed from the following:

1. Alink onthe SETWAC Website ( )
2. Alink on the VTS Port Arthur Website ( )

3. By clicking on this link

Ways to complete the survey:

1. It can be completed on line from any of the links above. When you click the "finish" button, it
automatically transmits to Scott Whalen.

2. It can be completed on line and then printed* and mailed.

3. It can be printed* as a blank form and distributed for completion by your target audience.

Deadline for completed surveys is March 1, 2013 in order to have information available for our next meeting
on March 4th.

*If you use or distribute printed versions, it is your option whether to have them returned to Scott Whalen,
U. S. Coast Guard, 2901 Turtle Creek Drive, Port Arthur, Texas 77642; or to yourself or some other central
location and delivered to Scott.


http://setwac.org/
http://www.uscg.mil/d8/vtsPortArthur/
http://www.esurveyspro.com/Survey.aspx?id=a514ec88-bfed-4cb2-bfcd-35b9f5a52e5f
http://www.esurveyspro.com/Survey.aspx?id=a514ec88-bfed-4cb2-bfcd-35b9f5a52e5f
http://www.esurveyspro.com/Survey.aspx?id=a514ec88-bfed-4cb2-bfcd-35b9f5a52e5f
http://www.esurveyspro.com/Survey.aspx?id=a514ec88-bfed-4cb2-bfcd-35b9f5a52e5f
http://www.esurveyspro.com/Survey.aspx?id=a514ec88-bfed-4cb2-bfcd-35b9f5a52e5f
http://www.esurveyspro.com/Survey.aspx?id=a514ec88-bfed-4cb2-bfcd-35b9f5a52e5f
http://www.esurveyspro.com/Survey.aspx?id=a514ec88-bfed-4cb2-bfcd-35b9f5a52e5f
http://www.esurveyspro.com/Survey.aspx?id=a514ec88-bfed-4cb2-bfcd-35b9f5a52e5f
http://www.esurveyspro.com/Survey.aspx?id=a514ec88-bfed-4cb2-bfcd-35b9f5a52e5f

SABINE JETTIES SUB-COMMITTEE
REPORT

CAPT MARK TAYLOR



Sabine Jetties Subcommittee met Thursday, January 10, 2013 at Sabine Neches Navigation District Office

U Discussed incidents and causes, and solicited recommendations.

U Recommendations:

1. ACOE installs radar reflectors between lower end of West Jetty and lower range light.

2. USCG look into better shielding of lower range light to closer conform with charted 3
degree visibility.

3.

Improve mariner training, awareness and education.

u Follow-up:

1. Waiting report from ACOE on their final plans and schedules.

2. Waiting feedback and schedule from USCG on any/all efforts to improve shielding of light

3.  No recommendations or followup on how to accomplish #3.

U Attendees: Mike Measells Capt Mark Taylor Randy Reese

Paul Beard
Chris Frabotta Paula Wise John Gardiner



Port Welfare Sub-Committee Report
Fr. Sinclair Oubre, Apostleship of the Sea
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What began this initiative:

What happens when one kicks over the rock

A AOS & PAASA had
conversations with
fishermen who shared
about difficulty being good
stewards

A Shared with TGLO

A SETWAC est. ad hoc
committee 7/12




Focus on 3 areas of fishing vessel waste

A Oil Waste:
A 160+ vessels in the Port Arthur/Sabine Pass Fleet
A Produce 9,600 gallons of waste oil per month
A 115,200 gallons or 2,880 barrels of waste oil a year
A Garbage and vessel refuse
A Household garbage
A Hazardous waste
A Special/other waste: scrap tires, leaded batteries, etc.
A Pressure bottles: Freon and propane
A Expired flares
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Enforcement

Mandate Policy: It is cheaper to operate by being good

AChange economics where doing wrong is
more expensive then doing good,;

ADevelop economic incentives

APlace management vessel waste on the same
| evel as the enforceme






